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As	a	citizen	of	Australia	and	having	in	good	faith	invested	near	ten	thousand	
dollars	in	solar	when	the	then	current	Federal	Government	actually	made	a	
decision	to	reduce	the	levels	of	greenhouse	gas	emissions.	I	find	the	present	
feedin	tariffs	a	betrayal	by	the	current	government	allowing	the	power	
corporations	literally	have	the	front	seat	in	setting	this	absurdly	low	feedin	tariff.	
It	should	be	on	a	one	to	one	ratio	and	further	the	daily	connection	fee	should	be	
treated	as	a	business	expense	for	the	owners	of	solar	and	other	generation	
systems.	
Yours	respectfully	
	
Peter	Kash	
	
Peter	Kash		
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